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12 DCA CHILLER PLANT – NOISE REDUCTION MEASURES (AN270-2005) 
 
An offer has been received from TRANE in respect of noise reduction measures at Dundee 
Contemporary Arts (DCA). 
 
A quote of £9,716 has been received from specialist contractor TRANE for the second and final phase 
of remedial noise reduction works to the existing Chiller Plant at Dundee Contemporary Arts (DCA). 
 
It is recommended that the offer be accepted.  There is allowance for the works in the 2005/06 Leisure 
and Arts Capital Budget. 
 


